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ethnographic methods, the authors illustrate in-depth descriptions of genre
knowledge and academic literacy development in first and second language writing.
All of the data presented in the chapters are original, as well as innovative in
the field in terms of content and scope, and thought-provoking regarding
theoretical, methodological and educational approaches. The contributions are also
representative of both novice and advanced academic writing experiences, providing
further insights into different stages of academic literacy development throughout
the career-span of a researcher. Set against the backdrop of internationalisation
trends in Higher Education and the pressure on multilingual academics to publish
their research outcomes in English, this volume will be of use to academics and
practitioners interested in the fields of Languages for Academic Purposes, Applied
Linguistics, Literacy Skills, Genre Analysis and Acquisition and Language
Education.
South African Employment Relations Pieter S. Nel 2016
Child and Adolescent Development D. A. Louw 2022
Wiley CPAexcel Exam Review 2020 Study Guide + Question Pack Wiley 2019-11-05 The
Wiley CPAexcel Exam Review 2020 Study Guide + Question Pack: Financial Accounting
and Reporting will help you identify, focus on, and master the key topics you need
to know to pass the Financial Accounting and Reporting (FAR) section of the 2020
CPA Exam. This two-volume, printed set is comprised of the Wiley CPAexcel Study
Guide: Financial Accounting and Reporting and the Wiley CPAexcel Practice
Questions: Financial Accounting and Reporting. As a bonus, this package includes
complimentary one-week access to the 2020 Wiley CPAexcel Online Test Bank:
Financial Accounting and Reporting, redeemable via a pin code in the back of the
book. With printed study text organized in Bite-Sized Lessons, roughly 500 printed
multiple-choice questions, and 5 printed task-based simulations, these resources
are designed to build and then test your knowledge of AICPA's CPA Exam Blueprint
for the Financial Accounting and Reporting (FAR) section of the CPA Exam, as well
as familiarize you with how questions are worded and presented in the Financial
Accounting and Reporting (FAR) section of the CPA Exam. Updated for the 2020 CPA
Exam Organized in Bite-Sized Lesson format Explains every topic tested with
printed study text 500 printed multiple-choice questions 5 printed task-based
simulations Answer rationales so you can understand why your answer is correct
Used by many leading review providers Updated yearly Bonus: one-month access to
the Wiley CPAexcel Online Test Bank: Financial Accounting and Reporting
Beginner's Guide for Law Students D. G. Kleyn 2010
Principles of Corporate Finance Richard A. Brealey 2013 Principles of Corporate

Asem Jan Vermeulen 2016
Microeconomics Austan Goolsbee 2015-12-03 Like no other text for the intermediate
microeconomics course, Goolsbee, Levitt, and Syverson’s Microeconomics bridges the
gap between today’s theory and practice, with a strong empirical dimension that
lets students tests theory and successfully apply it. With carefully crafted
features and vivid examples, Goolsbee, Levitt, and Syverson’s text helps answer
two critical questions students ask, "Do people and firms really act as theory
suggests?" and "How can someone use microeconomics in a practical way?" The
authors teach in economics departments and business schools and are active
empirical microeconomics researchers. Their grounding in different areas of
empirical research allows them to present the evidence developed in the last 20
years that has tested and refined fundamental theories. Their teaching and
professional experiences are reflected in an outstanding presentation of theories
and applications.
ABOUT FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING VOLUME 2 (8TH EDITION) B. Ceki 2019
Corporate Citizenship Alfred Bimha 2017-01-15 Corporate citizenship is a prominent
international issue as contemporary corporations are no longer expected to perform
financially, but are also expected to have an ethical relationship of
responsibility between the corporate itself and the society in which it operates
and performs it business activities. Provides an up-to-date theoretical content
pertaining to corporate citizenship, providing local and global examples and case
studies.
Modern Livestock and Poultry Production James R. Gillespie 1981 1. The livestock
Industry. 2. Feeding and Nutrition. 3. Animal Breeding. 4. Beef Cattle. 5. Swine.
Introduction to Business Information Systems Rolf T. Wigand 2003-05-21 After
describing the functions of the PC and the role of computers in local and global
networks, the authors explain the fundamentals of data management, as well as the
support of firms' functions and processes through information processing. The
concepts utilized are deployed in a multitude of modern and integrated application
systems in manufacturing and service industries. These application examples make
up the core of the book. Many application examples illustrate the methodologies
addressed.
Academic Literacy Development Laura-Mihaela Muresan 2021-03-11 This edited book
brings together an international cast of contributors to examine how academic
literacy is learned and mastered in different tertiary education settings around
the world. Bringing to the fore the value of qualitative enquiry through
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Finance is the worldwide leading text that describes the theory and practice of
corporate finance. Throughout the book, the authors show how managers use
financial theory to solve practical problems and as a way to respond to change by
showing not just how, but why companies and management act as they do. This text
is a valued reference for thousands of practicing financial managers.
Law of Persons and the Family Amanda Barratt 2017
Law of Damages Through the Cases P. J. Visser 2004
Bom Boy Yewande Omotoso 2011 Leke is a troubled young man living in the suburbs of
Cape Town. He develops strange habits of stalking people, stealing small objects
and going from doctor to doctor in search of companionship rather than cure.
Through a series of letters written to him by his Nigerian father whom he has
never met, Leke learns about a family curse; a curse which his father had
unsuccessfully tried to remove. BOM BOY is a well-crafted, and complex narrative
written with a sensitive understanding of both the smallness and magnitude of a
single life.
Becoming a teacher Josef de Beer 2020-12-31 This book disseminates original
research on learning in and from practice in pre-service teacher education.
Authors such as Lederman and Lederman describe the student teaching practicum (or
work-integrated learning [WIL]), which is an essential component of pre-service
teacher education, as the ‘elephant in the room’. These authors note that 'the
capstone experience in any teacher education programme is the student teaching
practicum… [a]fter all, this is where the rubber hits the road'. However, many
teacher educators will agree that this WIL component is sometimes very
insufficient in assisting the student teacher to develop their own footing and
voice as a teacher. This is the ‘gap’ that this research book addresses. Most of
the chapters in the book report empirical data, with the exception of two chapters
that can be categorized as systematic reviews. WIL is addressed from various
angles in the chapters. Chapter 6 focuses on research related to what makes
Finnish teacher education so effective, and in Chapter 4 researchers of the
University of Johannesburg disseminate their findings on establishing a teaching
school (based on Finnish insights) in Johannesburg. Chapter 3 highlights the
challenges faced in open-and distance learning teacher education contexts. Several
of the chapters disseminate research findings on alternative interventions to
classic WIL, namely, where “safe spaces” or laboratories are created for student
teachers to learn and grow professionally. These could either be simulations, such
as software programmes and avatars in the intervention described in Chapter 2;
student excursions, as the findings in chapters 5, 7 and 10 portray; or
alternative approaches to WIL (e.g. Chapters 11 and 12). The book is devoted to
scholarship in the field of pre-service teacher education. The target audience is
scholars working in the fields of pre-service teacher education, work-integrated
learning, and self-directed learning. The book makes a unique contribution in
terms of firstly its extensive use of Cultural-Historical Activity Theory as a
research lens, and secondly in drawing on various theoretical frameworks. Both
quantitative and qualitative research informed the findings of the book.
Labour Law Hugh Collins 2019-10-17 Written by prominent UK labour lawyers, this
textbook is comprehensive and engaging, with detailed commentary and integrated
materials.
Solutions Manual for Genetics: A Conceptual Approach Benjamin A. Pierce 2010-12-10
Language Shock Michael Agar 1994 A linguistic anthropologist takes readers on a
personal and humorous journey through language, showing them how to understand
differences between cultures, while using anecdotes from his own experiences in
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foreign lands
Meriam's Engineering Mechanics Meriam 2020-06-16 Known for its accuracy, clarity,
and dependability, Meriam, Kraige, and Bolton's Engineering Mechanics: Dynamics,
9th Edition has provided a solid foundation of mechanics principles for more than
60 years. This text continues to help students develop their problem-solving
skills with an extensive variety of engaging problems related to engineering
design. In addition to new homework problems, the text includes a number of
helpful sample problems. To help students build necessary visualization and
problem-solving skills, the text strongly emphasizes drawing free-body diagrams,
one of the most important skills needed to solve mechanics problems.
Introduction to Business Information Systems James Norrie 2012-05-16 Most
students, regardless of their major, need to understandinformation systems and
technologies and their importance to thesuccess of business organizations. While
many of today's studentshave lived with technology their whole lives, they do not
see theconnection between what they use every day and what they need tounderstand
to be successful in the businessworld. Introduction toBusiness Information
Systems, Third CanadianEdition by James Norrie, Michelle Nanjad and MarkHuber
focuses on IT as a source of business value and outlines theinnovative
technologies, as well as the innovative ways to usetechnology, that help
businesses excel. The goal of this book is toteach students that the effective
integration of IS with knowledgecan drive the creation of significant business
value. Introduction to Business InformationSystems, Third Canadian Edition is
written for boththe IT and non-IT major. It is written in a friendly,
accessiblestyle that will draw students in and engage them with the
content.Expanded coverage of highly technical concepts is included in
theTechnology Core box found in each chapter as well as the TechGuides.
Introduction to Financial Mathematics Kevin J. Hastings 2015-10-21 This book is
for a two-semester Introduction to Financial Mathematics course for
undergraduates. It focuses on preparing students for the actuarial exam, motivates
through a discussion of personal finances and portfolio management and goes on to
cover higher level mathematics, such as stochastic calculus and Brownian Motion.
The author blends the better topic coverage, examples and exercises from the
various available books and also attempts to standardize the course syllabi with a
very well-thought and attractive table of contents.
Foundations of Law and Education Law W. Bray 2000
Practising Strategy Tersia Botha 2019-01-25 "Given the common acknowledgement that
strategy implementation is the greatest challenge to managers in the 21st century
and the greatest reason for strategy failure we decided to focus on strategy
implementation. Rather than promoting the unrealistic idea of strategy as a purely
rational and deliberate outcome, this book acknowledges and explores the idea that
strategy is often emergent, messy and experimental and features a number of new
chapters, focusing on strategy implementation and change management, resource
allocation and responsible leadership. It also includes a more detailed coverage
of managing strategic risk."--Publisher's description.
Accounting All-in-One For Dummies Kenneth Boyd 2014-03-10 Learn everything you
ever wanted to know about accounting. This plain-English, comprehensive guide
helps you speak your accountant's language with ease, minimizing confusion as you
maximize profits.
Small Things Nthikeng Mohlele 2018-05 In this haunting tale of love and learning,
the existential chaos of a life ravaged by circumstance takes on a rhythm of its
own, one bound by loss and loneliness, but also an intelligent awareness of self.
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Sometimes melancholy, sometimes brutal, occasionally funny and infuriating, a
journalist-comrade-lover caught up in the shade and shadow of politics and social
injustice faces treachery and betrayal on every level. Set against the backdrop of
a cityscape that taunts and tantalises, this is where love fails and passion
wanes, "where suffering has no meaning", where an individual escapes death only to
find himself confronted with choices wrought by remorse and retribution, by
conscience and character. And yet, with all trauma, there is a distinct musicality
to the lyrical unpacking that follows a string of small things ...
International Financial Reporting Standards Hennie van Greuning 2006 Annotation.
International Financial Reporting Standards (IFRS) in a business situation can
have a significant effect on the financial results and position of a division or
an entire business enterprise. 'International Financial Reporting Standards: A
Practical Guide' gives private or public sector executives, managers, and
financial analysts without a strong background in accounting the tools they need
to participate in discussions and decisions on the appropriateness or application
of IFRS.Each chapter summarizes an International Financial Reporting Standard,
following a consistent structure: â&€¢ Problems addressed by the IFRS â&€¢ Scope
of the Standard â&€¢ Key concepts and definitions â&€¢ Accounting treatment â&€¢
Presentation and disclosure â&€¢ Financial analysis and interpretation.
Contemporary Management Principles Vrba M J Brevis Tersia 2014-05-14
Law of Persons Trynie Boezaart 2010 "The law of persons is a dynamic area of the
law, and it is this dynamic nature that generates interest in this subject and
makes it stimulating to teach and learn. Law of Persons seeks to make this subject
area accessible to students, including first-year students. In the law of persons,
the common law and legislation have been harmonised with the spirit, purport and
objects of the Bill of Rights, while the values entrenched in the Constitution are
permeating every area of the law. The greatest change in our law of persons to
date has been the Children's Act 38 of 2005: it had redefined basic concepts, it
has revolutionised the parent-child relationship, it has ended the labelling of
children in terms of their parents' marital status and it has radically altered
the legal status of unmarried fathers. Law of Persons is also available in
Afrikaans, and should ideally be used in conjunction with Personeregbronnebundel /
Law of Persons Sourcebook"--Provided by publisher.
Performance Management Herman Aguinis 2012-02-27 This is the eBook of the printed
book and may not include any media, website access codes, or print supplements
that may come packaged with the bound book. Discover where the real success in
business can be found. What makes some businesses more successful than others? The
answer: people. Organizations with motivated, talented employees that offer
outstanding customer service are more likely to pull ahead of the competition.
Performance Management is the first text to emphasize this key competitive
advantage, showing readers that success in today’s globalized business world can
be found, not in technology and products, but in an organization’s people. The
third edition includes updated and current information, and features over forty
new cases.
Law of Banking and Payment in South Africa Robert Sharrock 2016 The Law of Banking
and Payment in South Africa provides an explanation of some of the more important
aspects of the law applicable to banks and banking in South Africa, along with the
principles that govern payment and payment systems in this country. The Law of
Banking and Payment in South Africa covers the following areas: a general
introduction to banks and banking law; the nature of banking law and its sources;
the role and function of the Reserve Bank and the various statutes that regulate
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banks; the bank-customer relationship; miscellaneous banking services provided by
banks; general principles of payment; the law applicable to various payment
systems; unauthorised cheque payments and unauthorised electronic funds transfers;
international sale transactions; and bank guarantees.
Introduction to Contemporary Geography James M. Rubenstein 2013 With an innovative
integration of visuals, text, and spatial graphics, Introduction to Contemporary
Geography presents a modular and highly graphical springboard to introductory
geography—ideal for contemporary students and learning styles. This innovative new
resource partners best-selling human geography author Jim Rubenstein with
environmental and physical geographer Bill Renwick, economic/political/cultural
geographer Carl Dahlman, and the information architects at Dorling Kindersley
(DK). The authors' approachable prose and DK's bold visual style combine to engage
students with little to no science background, encouraging them to become
scientifically literate and responsible consumers, readers, and voters.
Auditing Notes for South African Students A. Adams 2022
International Tax Michael Honiball 2011-03-15 This book is not merely a new
edition, but a complete and significantly expanded rewrite. It comprises over 900
pages of expert and in-depth exposition of this complex subject that has become so
important in the modern global economy. Already established over four previous
editions as the pre-eminent work on the subject it is a 'must-own book' for all
students and practitioners of tax, whether from a legal, business or accounting
perspective. Professor Lynette Olivier and Michael Honiball are without peer in
their understanding and clarity in this highly specialised field. Five new
chapters have been added on: Taxation of individuals; Taxation of Companies and
Dividends; Taxation of Partnerships; Cross-border VAT; and Interpretation of
Statutes.
The Evolution of Economic Thought Stanley Brue 2012-05-30 In this scholarly and
timely presentation of the history of economic thought, you'll see how new ideas,
evidence, problems and values can be used to reconsider basic disputes and major
contributions of the past. THE EVOLUTION OF ECONOMIC THOUGHT, 8e covers the
history of economics, the philosophies that drive the economic way of thinking,
the ideas of the great economic thinkers and their logical connections to the
world. You'll see how Robert Solow's pioneering model can be used to discuss
recent renewed emphasis on growth theory and technological change and will explore
antitrust perspectives and game theory. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may not be available in the
ebook version.
Financial Accounting: Media Enhanced Belverd Needles 2007-12-27 The Media Enhanced
Edition of Financial Accounting combines the respected authors, flexible and
balanced approach, and content coverage and accuracy of the text's Ninth Edition
with an increased emphasis on multimedia applications. The revised program more
fully reflects current accounting and business practices with additional emphasis
on issues of ethics, service enterprises, and globalization. The streamlined text
features a new design to reduce clutter with an increased emphasis on how
accounting information is used, along with a more robust technology program.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.
General Principles of Commercial Law Heinrich Schulze 2020
WJEC Level 3 Applied Certificate and Diploma Criminology: Revised Edition Carole
A. Henderson 2021-03-23 Endorsed by WJEC/Eduqas, this revised edition of the bestselling Student Book offers high quality support you can trust. All four units are
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covered in a single book making it incredible value for money. // Working closely
with WJEC, the Student Book has been revised and updated to reflect the latest
amendments to the specification and support students through their WJEC Level 3
Applied Certificate or Diploma in Criminology course. // Written by leading Level
3 Criminology author and highly experienced examiner, Carole Henderson, this
accessible and engaging resource provides everything your students need for
success. // What's new in the Revised Edition? // Assessment Criterion is
completely up-to-date and details exactly the content students need to cover. //
Coverage of the latest campaigns and content, such as Helen's Law; philosophies of
agencies in social control; law reports; why laws are different according to
place, time and culture. // Includes many new Activities to enhance learning plus
Take it further tasks to develop and extend students' knowledge. // Brand new
Handy hints to advise students on how best to approach the assessment. // Explains
current rules on controlled assessments and contains up-to-date information on the
structure of the external assessment (exam units).
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Dugard's International Law John Dugard 2019-01-07 This fifth edition of
International Law: A South African Perspective is now titled Dugard's
International Law: A South African Perspective, in recognition of the fact that
this work is a continuation of the earlier editions written by John Dugard. The
substance of the work has undergone major changes to take account of new
developments both on the international legal scene and in South Africa. Dugard's
International Law: A South African Perspective presents a South African
perspective of international law. The basic principles of international law are
described and examined with reference to the principal sources of international
law. This examination, however, takes place within the context of South African
law. South African state practice, judicial decisions and legislation on
international law receive equal treatment with international law as it is
practised and taught abroad. The present work is designed to assist judicial
officers and practitioners, educate students, and guide diplomats in the
intricacies of international law both at home in South Africa and abroad.
Purchasing and Supply Management 2018
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